COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE
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Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown MA  01833


Community Preservation Committee Meeting

[image: image3.wmf]Tuesday, July 14, 2009

Held at 7:30 PM in the

Town Hall Third Floor Meeting Room
Meeting Minutes

In attendance: H. LaCortiglia, E. Davidson, I.Wye,  J. DiMento, Barbara Hart

Meeting is called to order at: 7:38pm

Motion by E. Davidson to pay the following bills

Seconded by I. Wye

Motion carries – unanimously 
	 
	 
	 
	VENDOR
	VENDOR

	NAME
	AMOUNT
	INVOICE #
	DATE

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	Geo Bld Supply
	$11.98 
	147231
	05/15/09

	Geo Bld Supply
	$22.18 
	147215
	05/16/09

	Lesco
	 
	$75.00 
	51736426
	06/24/09

	Lesco
	 
	$45.42 
	51683897
	06/19/09

	Kopelman & Paige
	 $            148.50 
	78754
	06/15/09 

	Kopelman & Paige
	 $            990.00 
	78755
	05/12/09 

	Lowes
	 $            402.81 
	12320
	04/17/09 

	Kopelman & Paige
	 $            577.50 
	78579
	05/26/09 

	PLS, LLC
	 $            649.00 
	n/a
	06/15/09 

	Osgood Decorating
	 
	$1,325.00 
	n/a
	06/05/09 

	Osgood Decorating
	 
	$240.00 
	n/a
	07/03/09 


· Correspondence




No new correspondence received 

· Old Business
· The GAA’s Request for funding letter is presented and background to it is explained to B. Hart for informational purposes. Currently the status of the request by the GAA preference is still on hold until the permitting methodology of the Town’s Zoning laws for fields is clarified. 

· Declaration of Affordable Housing Trust. A version of a Declaration of the Trust is presented to the committee. H. LaCortiglia explains that this version is the one that he sent to the Selectmen and distributed to various boards in May. 

B. Hart informs the committee that there are other versions (vetted by the AHTF) that were also sent to the Selectmen.

It is theSelectmen’s intent that the two versions will be merged by Selectman D.Surface and then sent for legal review.

J. Dimento asks to see the version that the AHTF has recommended.

B. Hart will email that version to the committee.   

· New Business
The members formally give welcome to the CP Committee’s newest member.  Barbara Hart, representative from the Affordable Housing Task Force.

Report from J. DiMento informing us that the 2 new parcels off of Main St. are now purchased and owned by the Town for Active Recreational purposes.. 

· Future meeting dates:

Tuesday, July 28th  at 7:30 PM 

Tuesday, August 11th  at 7:30 PM 

Tuesday, August 25th  at 7:30 PM 

Motion by E. Davidson to adjourn 
Seconded by B. Hart 

Motion Carries-unanimously
· Meeting is adjourned at 8:40pm

The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2009.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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